
 
Dear Business Owner and Friends,  
 
We have exciting news for you this year! The Governor’s Committee and the 
McDaniel Tichenor House Board of Directors are going all out for the City of Monroe’s 
Bicentennial Celebration in November!   We are planning a spectacular event on 
November 4th called the Governor’s Bicentennial Bash! As part of this big event, we will 
be unveiling the plans for the McDaniel-Tichenor House Pavilion, a proposed addition to 
our already unique venue setting!   
 
We would like to invite you to partner with us to support the McDaniel-Tichenor 
House Governor’s Committee by being a Sponsor for this evening of fun and 
history. There are several sponsorship opportunities for you.   Each sponsorship level 
brings recognition for your involvement with this Bicentennial Kick-Off Event at the 
McDaniel -Tichenor House.  The Governor’s Bicentennial Bash is our main fundraiser 
for carrying out the McDaniel-Tichenor House’s programs for education, preservation 
efforts, and community partnerships. Your participation is an incredible way to support 
these efforts while at the same time gaining visibility and recognition for your business.   
 
If you are not familiar with our beautiful National Register Historic Home, it was built in 
1887, and was home to three generations of Georgia's Governor Henry McDaniel. Now 
operating as a 501c3 non-profit organization, we offer historical tours, community 
events and private venue rentals to preserve and maintain this treasured landmark. We 
just recently replaced the roof on the house – a costly endeavor, but a much needed 
one.  Keeping this historic treasure in top shape for the community’s enjoyment is a 
priority of the McDaniel-Tichenor Board of Directors. We invite you to come by the 
house so you can take in the beauty and charm of this 134-year-old house and learn 
about new ways you can make it “your house” too.   
 
We hope you will consider being a Sponsor for the 2021 Governor’s Bicentennial Bash.  
Please complete the enclosed form and return it with your sponsorship pledge by 
October 25, 2021. 
 
Your generosity and support is greatly appreciated. Please know that any and all 
donations are gladly accepted!  If you need a donation picked up, or have questions, 
please call us at 770-267-5602.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
  
Governor’s Committee Member 
McDaniel-Tichenor House 
 
 






